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   Weekly Newsletter January 29nd
Dear Archers and Parents, 

I hope this Newsletter finds you well. Thank you to the Seniors that showed up to FAFSA night with their Parents/Guardians on Monday 1/22/2024 at 5:00pm. Our students and
families were treated to “Archer SWAG” and pizza. 

Huge shoutout to Yvonne C (Financial Aid Asst) and Tiffany M (Outreach Coordinator) from Central Arizona College who partnered with A+ Charter in supporting our families with
the new FAFSA application that is so much easier to complete and more user friendly. The process REALLY is faster!

A+ is SUPPORTING our Senior class by encouraging 100% FAFSA completion for ALL seniors with gift cards, swag, and prizes. Once FAFSA is completed your
name will be entered into the drawing.  If you need help, please see Mrs. Bittner. Last day to be eligible for prizes/gifts is Wednesday, January 31st, 2024.

Thank you to Admin staff with supporting these efforts along with ourTeacher/College Career Readiness Mrs. Bittner and our school counselor Mrs. King.

Re-enrollment
Re-enrollment has begun for the 2024-2025 school year. Please check your email for instructions on how to re-enroll your child(ren) for next year. It is very important that you re-
enroll your child(ren) as soon as possible to secure their spot. Re-enrollment ends on January 31st. Open enrollment will start February 1st, this is when the rest of the
community will be able to enroll. It is a first come first serve at that time and once the spots are full a waiting list will begin. We would love all of our Archer students to return. 
If you are having issues regarding enrollment, you can submit a help ticket by going to our website and completing the following steps.

aplusaz.org
Helpful Resources
Infinite Parents
Submit a Help Ticket

Kind regards,
Rachele Reese
Principal
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Save The Date

2/8 Movie Night
2/15- CAC Info Night


